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Morning Sharyn
 
In response to the submitters comments, we note the following:
 

The Pink Camelia are not deemed acceptable, as they don’t align with the colouration and
visual appearance of the development.  Further, Camelias are ‘busy plants’ which are not
deemed suitable for a driveway, given the mess associated with dropping flowers.
The applicants are willing to compromise and plant ‘Michelia Magnolia’.  The benefits of
Michelia Magnolia are as follows:

Smaller leaf than ‘Little Gem’
Likes to be trimmed, so its easy to keep at sustainable growth
Has a stem
Easy to compost with small flower and leaves
Has white flowers and will go well with the décor of the development.

 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
Gareth Moran  MNZPI
Associate
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